
 
 
 
 

 
SYMBOL: NPST                                                                                                                                 Dated: 21.02.2025 
ISIN: INE0FFK01017                                                                                           
 
To,           
The Manager-Listing Department, 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, NSE Building, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra East, Mumbai-400 051 
Fax: 022-26598237, 022-26598238 

 
Subject: Disclosure regarding the copy of the cautionary e-mail received from NSE (National Securities 

Exchange of India) 
 
Respected Sir/Madam, 

 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 read with sub-para 20 of Para A of Part A of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 2015 (SEBI LODR), please find enclosed herewith the copy of the 
cautionary email received from NSE regarding non submission of Audio recording of post earnings/quarterly 
call held on October 21, 2024, for the half year ended September 30, 2024,  within the prescribed timelines 
as per sub-para 15(b) of Para A of Part A of Schedule III of SEBI LODR . 
 
The delay in submission was entirely unintentional and arose due to a human error in interpreting the 
timeline requirement, which mandates disclosure before the next trading day or within twenty-four hours 
from the conclusion of such calls, whichever is earlier. The Company had disseminated the same within 24 
hours of the conclusion of the call. 
 
We sincerely regret this lapse and assure you that the Company has taken note of the requirement and will 
exercise greater diligence to ensure strict compliance with SEBI LODR and related circulars in the future.  
 
Please take the same on records. 
 
Thanking You, 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Network People Services Technologies Limited 
 
 

 
Chetna Chawla 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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